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06/25/99

TO:FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
FROM:FLORIDA COASTF SYSTEMS INC.
REF:ACCEPTANCE OF $100.00 FINE
ATT:CLINTINA WATTS

DEAR MS. WATTS,

IN A CONVERSATION I HAD WITH FPTA ATTOURNEY MS. ANGELA GREEN TODAY SHE HAS
ASKED ME IF ACCEPTANCE OF A $100.00 FINE WAS AGREEABLE FOR THE INFRACTION
OCCURRED BY QUR COMPANY WAS ACCEPTABLE AND WE AGREED,

THIS LETTER IS TO CONFIRM WITH THE FPSC AND FLORIDA COAST SYSTEMS INC. THAT
UPON PAYMENT OF THE FINE THAT FPSC WILL CLEAR FLORIDA COAST SYSTEMS INC. FOR
IT’S INFRACTION AND THAT WILL SATISFY THIS MATTER

PLEASE INSTRUCT FLORIDA COAST WHEN AND WHAT TYPE OF PAYMENT IS
SATISFACTORY FOR THE COMMISSION.

PLEASE BE PATIENT IN OUR RESPONSE FOR THE TIME BEING FOR 1 AM DOING ANOTHER
PAYPHONE PROJECT OUT OF STATE FOR THE FOLLOWING MONTHS TO COME.

SINCERELY,

2RV

MARK VOGELSANG
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